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April 1ST, 2024 through April 7th, 2024 

CALL TYPE & QUANTITY 

TOTAL CALLS TRAFFIC STOPS MEDICALS FIRE CALLS CRASHES 

142 66 13 0 4 
 

OWI OUID DWLS WARRANT FELONY 

1 0 2 1 0 

 

SUMMARY OF NOTABLE INCIDENTS 

 
 
Forgery of checks 
 
April 2, 2024 at approximately 03:00 PM officers were dispatched to the Flagstar Bank in Farmington for 
a forgery complaint. Officers met with the victim who reported that he mailed a check via the United 
States Postal Service. He later noticed on his bank statement that the check written was cashed for a 
larger amount and to a different recipient. The victim stated he did not know who might have obtained 
and cashed the check or when it might have been intercepted and altered. The case has been forwarded 
to the detective bureau for follow up.       
 
UDAA 
 
On April 6, 2024 at approximately 08:15 A.M. officers were dispatched to the 36000 block of Smithfield 
St for a reported vehicle theft. Officers made contact with the victim who stated the stolen vehicle, a 
2023 Ford F-150  was left unlocked with the keys inside of it sometime overnight. The suspect is 
unknown at this time. The vehicle was later recovered by Detroit Police Department. There were, 
however, some items of value missing from the recovered vehicle. The case has been forwarded to the 
detective bureau for follow up.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


